
HB 1181 

Senate Education 

Chairman Beard and Committee Members 

 I urge a Do Pass on HB 1181. As I understand this bill it is to clarify gender and 
sex usage in state legal language and official documents. Conversely, 
supporters believe the bill aligns with definitions established at the federal 
level and provides clarity in state policies and records. I am a supporter of this 
bill and ask for a DO Pass on HB 1181. 

Thank You, Gordon Greenstein 

US Navy (Veteran ) 
US Army-NDNG (Retired) 


